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Quarterly NCIC Trainer Email Blast 

Welcome, Fall! 
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KS LICENSE PLATES & NEW DRIVER’S LICENSE RESTRICTIONS 

You may have noticed, on September 

7th, KDOR began issuing KS license 

plates with seven characters instead 

of six. This change was intended to 

address an ongoing issue with duplicate 

KS plate numbers. 

There are new KS DL restrictions 

and a change to the KS DL format 

the way it will return when ran in 

Kansas Car Stop (KCS)  

• A copy of the definitions of 

these new restrictions can be 

found on the KDOR website. 
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Violent Person Entries 

• You all are aware that FBI has made the 

choice to enter Violent Persons on behalf of  

local agencies.  

• When considering whether to keep these  

entries on file, please note that these are 

based on conviction information, and are in-

tended for statewide officer safety.  

• However, at this time, there is no existing 

Kansas Statute to require your agencies to 

keep and maintain these records.  

• If you do decide to retain them, we will ask 

you to pack the records, and maintain a  

casefile for each, as they will become part  

of your future audits.  

Need some extra training? 

• If you feel like you or your agency would benefit 

from in-person training, or if you would like to host 

an NCIC Entry-specific class at your facility, please 

contact your CJIS Trainer Auditor. We will arrange to 

come to your agency for a training class, for FREE! 

• This could be for entries, validations, or even general 

Openfox tutorials. We are happy to help! 
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NSOR VEHICLE REPORTING 

• Any vehicle that is reported by a registered sex 

offender MUST be entered in the NCIC record.  

• This includes vehicles driven for personal use AND 

work vehicles, even if the work vehicle is only used 

during the day.  

• If they drive it at ANYTIME, they are required to re-

port it, and your agency is required to enter it. 

• This requirement is outlined in Kansas Statute  

22-4907 
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• You may have been warned before to never click a link 

sent to your email. Sometimes  a URL can be disguised 

as a site you may recognize, making you an easy target 

for phishing or other types of security threats.  

• TIP: Before you click a link, if you hover over the link 

with your mouse, the name of the website will appear 

on your screen, this way you will know if it is a  

familiar site before you click on it.  

• Nowadays, you will often see a QR code, which you can 

scan with your phone camera, then tap the screen to 

bring up a link. 

• TIP: When using your cell phone camera to scan a QR 

code, be sure to examine the link on your screen be-

fore you tap to visit the site. This may help you in a 

professional setting, as well as in your personal life!  

A Quick Note on Cyber Security 

QR Codes Work in a Similar Fashion! 
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UPCOMING TRAINING DATES 

NCIC 

November 16th Salina 

 

December 12th Topeka 

 

December 12th Bonner Springs 

 

December 13th Wichita 

TAC 

December 7th Salina 

 

December 13th Topeka 

 

December 13th Bonner Springs 

 

December 14th Wichita 

Please register for all classes through NexTEST on the CJIS Launchpad. 


